Pilgrimage and Retreats
Grants Available

Are you registered with a sight impairment?

Would you like to visit Walsingham or any other
pilgrimage/Retreat site with your parish group, or
as an individual?

If so, part of St John’s Guild’s commitment, is
to assist those with sight impairment. There is
now funding available for up to 50% reduction
on your accommodation for you and a carer. |

For further details and an
application form please
contact St John’s Guild

by phone on 024 7671 4241

or by email _
stjohnsqguild@btconnect.com




